
Jacket Potato
We are appealing for donations of good-condition coats 
and jackets to help keep locals warm this winter.

St Mary’s Episcopal Pro-Cathedral in Carden Place will be 
accepting coats and jackets, as well as scarves, hats and 
gloves, every Wednesday and Saturday 12noon – 2pm 
throughout November.

The clothing will then be available for anyone to choose 
(one coat per person) on Saturday 3rd December (from 
10am to 3pm).

On the same day there will be jacket potatoes and hot 
drinks available free.

“Whoever has two coats, let him give to him who has not, and 
whoever has food should do likewise” (Luke 3:11)


